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I'd	like	to	submit	the	following	points	to	be	considered	in	the	NSW	Upper	House	
Inquiry	into	the	NSW	electricity	system	with	respect	to	the	solar	feed-in	tariff:	
â€¢That	I	support	a	legislated	fair	price	for	solar;	
â€¢That	current	tariff	paid	by	the	retailers	is	unfair	and	unjust;	The	tariff	should	
have	been	the	same	as	what	the	retailers	charge;	
â€¢That	the	current	feed	in	tariff	price	will	simply	discourage	home	owners	to	
invest	into	an	important	green	business	such	as	the	solar	energy.	A	legislation	to	
ensure	a	fair	tariff	is	paramount;	
â€¢That	the	feed-in	tariff	should	represent	the	true	value	of	solar,	this	means	
recognising	the	environmental	and	health	benefits	and	the	network	benefits	of	
rooftop	solar;	
	
Kind	regards
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